
 

 

Crestwood School District 
 

 

 

A Message from Bob Mehalick, Crestwood School District, Superintendent of Schools, 

read via Skylert Sunday, March 29, 2020.   

 

 

Good Evening Crestwood Family, this is Bob Mehalick Superintendent of Schools.  

 

On the eve of Crestwood School District beginning our Continuity of Education 

plan to provide enrichment and review, I wanted to let our Crestwood Family know there 

are multiple options to seek help during the transition.  While email has been available, 

we wanted to ensure that any person experiencing frustration will be able to reach a 

familiar person, specifically the secretaries of the Crestwood School District.  Our 

secretaries will be answering phones to ensure any parent or student in need of assistance 

can speak live and have the concern be forwarded to the appropriate person for 

assistance.  The Rice and Fairview Campus secretaries Mrs. McFarland and Mrs. 

Kaminski along with CSD Secondary Campus secretaries, Mrs. Walck, Mrs. Venesky, 

Mrs. Johnson, and Special Education secretary, Mrs. Cormier will be available from 8:30 

A.M. until 3:30 P.M. Monday through Friday.   

 

It is our hope this additional layer of support will smooth the road and reduce 

frustration during our transition.  The contact information will be sent via email, sent to 

Skyward family and student access, be available via Facebook, and lastly will be found 

on our website.  Please stay home, stay safe, stay healthy, and remain Comet Strong!       

 

The Contacts to be utilized are: 

 

Maryellen McFarland: (570) 550-4509 (Rice) 

Susanne Kaminsky: (570) 550-4298 (FV) 

Kathleen Venesky: (570) 706-5862 (SC Grades 7th – 9th) 

Liz Walck: (570) 550-4230 (SC Grades 10th – 12th) 

Tracy Cormier: (570) 550-4243 (Special Education) 

Sue Johnson: (570) 550-3861 (Student Services 7th – 12th) 

 


